
 
 

 
Our Létourneau organ accompanies the 8am service each Sunday. Other 
opportunities to hear organ music include the annual Organ Recital and 
occasional Evensong services.  

Organ Scholarships are also available. The St Mark’s Organ Scholarship 

was founded in 2016. The scholarship was made possible through some kind 
bequests and donations and also with the help of Musica Viva. The 
scholarship was established in memory of two St Mark’s members. The intent 

was “to help nourish the fine musicianship that so blesses us, and to honour the gift of the beautiful 

instrument that sits in our building.” 

The 8am service is accompanied by our excellent Létourneau organ built in 2004 and donated by the 
late Lady (Nancy) Fairfax as a memorial to her late husband, Sir Vincent Fairfax.  

An Organ Recital is held each year. The next recital will be held in 2024. 

St Mark’s Choir is delighted to be reviving Choral Evensong (Evening Prayer) services. Two services are 
held each year, usually in June and October. We encourage anyone who values the services contained 
in the 1662 Book of Common Prayer to attend and enjoy this musical treat and time of reflection. You 

can find more information here. 

Currently St Mark’s Music supports an Organ Scholarship. Please contact office@stmarksdp.org for more 
details. 

Current scholarship recipients 

We are delighted to introduce you to our current and past organ scholarship recipients and thank them 
for their contribution to music here at St Marks: 

Current 

• Blue Barlow 

Previous 

• Stacey Yang 

• Nico Tjoelker 

• Pamina Milenkovic 

• Sam Giddy 
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